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Subject: Acoustical Evidence-Revisited

Body:

Although I am aware that with a transition underway and the Board about to enter its last year, it is not an 

ideal time to be raising new "project" ideas, but I did want to mention the acoustics evidence again for 

consideration.I believe the questions for consideration is the following: Is it worth a preliminary exploration of 

whether or not the Board can do anything to clarify the acoustical evidence, without a big expenditure of time 

or money?I am raising this issue again because I recently saw on the Internet reference to a February 18, 1983 

letter (post National Academy of Sciences (NAS) study that panned the HSCA conclusion on the acoustical 

evidence) from Bolt Beranek and Newman to Robert Blakey in which suggestions for further acoustical 

evidence work were suggested, as a follow-up to the work that they did for the HSCA.I am attaching a couple 

of Gumshoe reports from Anne Buttimer for background. The tapes are apparently at the Archives. One of the 

reports mentions some comments from Gary Mack. Although I had discussed the acoustical evidence with him 

several times, he never wrote to us about his specific thoughts.The controversy over the acoustical evidence 

still lingers. I believe that it is worth exploring whether or not we can clarify the record on this matter. Maybe 

technology has advanced in this science. If the answer from experts is that the NAS already answered all the 

questions, perhaps that is the end of it. However, if there are ways to answer remaining questions in a simple 

and inexpensive way, as Mack made it sound could be done in the report below, perhaps it is worth 

considering.NOTESIssue # 27Document's Author: Anne Buttimer/ARRB Date Created: 09/11/95 Notes:On 

September 8, 1995 I reviewed and made a photocopy of the accession file at Archives II for the Dallas Police 

Department Dictabelts in the JFK Collection. Based on the correspondence in that file (see hard copy file for 

the memos and letters) and based on Steve Tilley's statements that he believes the dictabelts and audiograph 

discs in the Collection are the originals, no further investigation of this issue will be conducted at this 

time.CALL REPORTIssue # 17Document's Author: Anne Buttimer/ARRB Date Created: 06/12/95 The Players 

Who called whom? Who initiated the call? Description of the Call Date: 06/12/95Subject: Response to my May 

24 letter about LHO school records.Summary of the Call:Gary Mack called me and left a voice mail message on 

June 8, 1995 in response to my letter to him of May 24. I called him this morning in reply to his message. Mack 

told me he spoke last week with Dallas County Sheriff Boles about the location and existence of the Dallas 

Police Department dictabelts. Mack said he also spoke with Steve Tilley about the dictabelts(s) during the 

Review Board's Dallas meeting in November 1994. At that time Tilley told Mack he did not know what the JFK 

Collection contained in terms of the dictabelts. Mack also spoke recently with Robert Blackey about the belts. 

Mack spoke with Sheriff Boles as a follow-up. Boles told him that at the conclusion of the Ramsey Panel 
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